CALIFORNIA VANPOOL AUTHORITY (CALVANYS)

Notice of meeting cancellation for 6/8/17

The regular scheduled meeting of the California Vanpool authority
which was scheduled for Thursday, June 8, 2017 at 10:00 AM has
been cancelled.

The next scheduled California Vanpool Authority meeting will be
July 13,2017 at 10:00 AM in the Conference room of CalVans
located at 1340 North Drive, Hanford, CA 93230.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the rescheduled
meeting, please contact Ron Hughes, Executive Director of

CalVans at (559) 852-2696.

Thank you.

LT

Ron Hughes, Executive Director




